
TERM 3 I FRIDAY 16
AUGUST 2019

YEAR 11 PEER SUPPORT LEADERSHIP PROGRAM
As the College year progresses into Term 3, the Year 7 students have grown accustomed to
their high school surroundings.

Influencing this transition is the Year 11 Peer Support Leadership Program  which has
encouraged students to interact with each other in order to build positive relationships, receive
helpful advice and ultimately ease the change from Junior to Senior school.
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This Term, the Year 11 Peer Support Leaders are organising and running a variety of engaging
activities to challenge the Year 7's to connect and create a tighter community within their grade
by participating in these events. The Pastoral Care groups have recently come together to
participate in a  lunchtime soccer game, competing in sporting house teams. It was a huge
success, attracting many students to a friendly game of a much-loved sport. The Peer Support
Leaders plan to continue these events to help support and encourage the students throughout the
rest of the term.

- Peer Support Leaders, Emily F & Phoebe V

Mrs Tania van der Schyff
Director of Welfare (Middle Years)
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